

2021-07-06 Meeting notes

Date

06 Jul 2021

Attendees

- [Mirek Sopek](#)

Agenda

1. Info about planned meeting with SAE on Autonomous Vehicle Ontology
2. Some methodological problems concerning building and relating ontologies within EDMCouncil Automotive Ontology Project
3. Discussion – what's next?

Proceedings:



methodological problems.pdf



2021_10.pdf

Decisions:

Action items

